
From: Peter Heller
To: Grace Schmidt, MMC
Cc: Kirsten Squarcia; David Stillman; Gerhard Eschelbeck; Jennifer Shearin; Erik Lindskog; Muni Madhdhipatla; City

Council
Subject: Resignation from Cupertino bicycle pedestrian Commission
Date: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 11:49:20 PM

Grace, et. al.,

Due to my recent move to Redwood Estates in Los Gatos, I must tender my resignation from
the Cupertino bicycle pedestrian Commission. Let's make this effective as of November 30th
so the slate will be clean for December.

I want to thank the current and previous City Councils for the opportunity to serve. I am proud
of my service on the commission and the results that have been accomplished with City
Council's backing. In fact I would say the city has reached an inflection point for bicycle and
pedestrian infrastructure. It's incredible to see the implementation of class 4/ protected bike
Lanes on McClellan and the unanimous adoption of the Regnart Creek Trail by the current
City Council. 

Thanks also to David Stillman and Timm Borden for the excellent support they've provided
over the years. I wish you all the best of luck and look forward to seeing continued expansion
how's the bicycle and pedestrian networks. 

Best regards,
Pete Heller
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